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 Important Notice: Moodle Login changes to be delayed
Monday, March 4, 2024 10:20:00 AM

Good Morning,

On March 2nd 2024, Moodle was scheduled to enable email authentication to allow users to
log in to Moodle using their KPU email addresses rather than their Banner ID. Due to a
technical barrier, this change has now been delayed to a later date.

We will provide an update later this month on the new timeline for this change.

Warm Regards,

Teaching & Learning Commons 
w www.kpu.ca/teaching-and-learning
Through active intentional partnering, the Teaching & Learning Commons
provides pedagogical leadership that is grounded in community, ethics, creativity, and
care.

Kwantlen Polytechnic University  ► Where thought meets action 

We at Kwantlen Polytechnic University respectfully acknowledge that we live, work and study in a region that overlaps with the unceded
traditional and ancestral First Nations territories of the xwməθkwəyə̓ m (Musqueam),qi̓ cə̓ y̓ (Katzie),SEMYOME (Semiahmoo), scə̓ waθən
(Tsawwassen), qiqéyt (Qayqayt) and kwikwəƛə̓ m (Kwikwetlem); and with the lands of the qw̓ ɑ:nƛ̓ ə̓ n̓ (Kwantlen) First Nation, which gifted
its name to this university.

In the cause of reconciliation, we recognize our commitment to address and reduce the ongoing systemic colonialism, oppression and
racism that Indigenous Peoples continue to experience.
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